
:rand Junction. Colorado 81501 
250 North Fifth St., 303 243-2633 

July 21, 1980 

Central Grand Valley Sanitation District 
Al Reuter, Secretary 
590 Grand Valley Drive 
Grand Junction, CO 81501 

Dear Sirs: 

Enclosed are three copies of a supplemental agreement between 
the City and your district with a cover letter from the County's 
bond counsel requesting that this agreement be adopted. 

Since your district is a separate entity From the City and County, 
it is important for the bond rating authorities to have a clear 

indication that all sewer fees will be coordinated so that the 
County will be able to maintain a bond repayment schedule. 

Your assistance in giving this item your attention at your ear- 
liest convenience will be greatly appreciated. 	If you have any 
questions, John Tasker, Gerald Ashby, or I will be happy to try 
to answer them for you. 	Thank you for your cooperation. 

Yours truly, 

James E. Patterson, Jr. 
Utilities Director 

JEP/hm 
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